Weekly News
May 24th-May 28th, 2021
This week in Math we will be finishing up with Topic 15-Geometry. Also over the next few weeks, we will review fractions and discuss money some. In Science we will be discussing the water cycle. Throughout this week you will begin to see their stuff come home from the year. This does not need to return once it is sent home.
· Our new Reading Story this week is “The Stone Garden”
· High-Frequency Words to Study:
answered, poor, different, carry
· We will be learning about the prefixes un- and re-. In grammar we will finding prepositions in a sentence.
· Spelling Words:
unhappy, undo, untie, repay, unkind, undress, retell, reopen, rewind, refill
NO TESTS OR HOMEWORK THIS WEEK!!!

This week will be our last newsletter and Tuesday Folder! I want to take a moment to tell you thank you so much for a wonderful year! Good luck in second grade! Have a fantastic summer!
Upcoming Events:
May 27th- Awards day for 1st grade at 8:15 in the Lunchroom. Everyone will park in the back of the school and enter through the lunchroom. Each student will be permitted 3 guests. Guests must present a ticket to come in… If you plan to check your child out after awards day, you will exit the lunchroom (through the back where you entered) and come to the Pre-K hall. You must have your ID to check out your student. Students will not need backpacks today.
May 31st-Memorial Day Holiday (No School)
June 3rd-Teacher In-service Day (No School for Kids)
June 4th- Last day of school (
